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I am a Washington native living temporarily in Oregon. I am horrified at Cooke Aquaculture's
flagrant attempts to get around and violate its water quality permits. Please do not approve Cooke
Aquaculture's recent application to modify existing water quality permits, which require
authorization under the Clean Water Act before Cooke can expand and extend net pen aquaculture
in Puget Sound.

With our dwindling Southern Killer Whale population starving, we cannot accept serious pollution
and water quality risks posed by this industry, now or ever, but especially not if fully considered
during this permitting process.


